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COVID-19 Policy

Background

Badminton Oceania (BOC) is one of five Continental Confederations endorsed by the
Badminton World Federation (BWF), in accordance with the division recognised by the IOC.

Badminton Oceania shall promote, develop, and regulate Badminton in the Oceania region,
in mutual co-operation with support and encouragement of the process from the BWF.

Once an organisation becomes a member of the BWF, it also becomes a member of the
relevant Continental Confederation. There are currently fourteen (14) Member Associations
(MAs) and three (3) Associate Members of the BWF in the Oceania region, who BOC
services.

The BOC Office is located in Ellerslie, Auckland, New Zealand.

BOC is governed by an elected Executive Board and is managed by the Secretary General
and other staff.

Purpose
To clarify requirements for COVID-19 protocols for all people when participating in

Badminton Oceania activities as part of our health and safety responsibility for participants

Policy Statement
All activities and tournaments to follow the guidelines and regulations regarding COVID-19
as notified by the Government or Health Authorities of both the country and/or region in

which the activity/tournament is being held.

All BOC personnel - staff, contractors and volunteers will be informed of these regulations
by the Secretary General prior to the activity/tournament and advised of what procedures
they need to put in place to ensure the regulations are upheld and that they are keeping

themselves as safe as possible
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